
 

 

 

Friday 2 December 

The roof of the hall must have looked as though it was floating for the majority of the week, as the singing 

in there has been absolutely tremendous.  Such power, harmony and passion hasn’t been seen for quite 

some time and it is great to be able to have the sounds of Christmas wafting throughout the school.  You 

are in for a treat with the Christmas productions. 

Y6 visited the Akrotiri Football club this week to learn a bit more about how they train and where they play.  

Each child was given a special shirt with the club logo – I am sure there will be allegiances changed, 

goodbye Man Utd, Spurs (et al)!  

We’re all getting very excited about next week.  The Christmas lunch at the mess, now an established 

tradition, looms with eager anticipation.  Get those Christmas jumpers from the back of the wardrobes out 

and prepare for a wonderful lunch.  Children have already been making Christmas hats to finish off their 

outfits – they have some stiff competition from the staff in school, who have already started to come to 

school with a seasonal twist! 

The performances star next week too, with KS1 – I hope you have managed to book in a slot to see what 

promises to be a superb presentation of “Lights, Camel, Action”.  We will be following up with the FS 

Nativity and the KS2 production of “Bah Humbug” before the end of term.   

I hope that you are all feeling Christmassy – in the Cyprus sun – and looking forward to a great couple of 

weeks ahead!  

Have a wonderful weekend, 

 
Ben Turner 
Headteacher 

Akrotiri School 
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